
Recommended Announcement and Facebook Posting​: 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED​!   ​SUPPORT 1800 HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS  FROM COCONINO 
COUNTY, HOPI AND NAVAHO HIGH SCHOOLS​ by supporting​ ​Violins of Hope-​ February 28 
and March 1, 2019.  
 
With the help of ​YOU​-​ ​VOLUNTEERS​ from this organization, our Flagstaff community will be ​the first 
semi-rural /rural area to host this educational and transformational opportunity! (An Adult Program will be 
presented the evening of Feb. 28 at Shepard of the Hills also)​ Music played on instruments ​recovered 
from the Holocaust​. Proving humanity’s ability to create beauty in response to humanity’s ability to 
destroy. Local Dignitaries, Holocaust Survivors and more will be in attendance.  
 
FOR MORE DETAILS PLEASE Contact Rev. Penni Honey 602-315-4947 Text or leave a 
Message (indicate you are interested in Violins of Hope) or email at 
revpennihoney@gmail.com​  Claim your spot today and don’t miss out on being a part 
this historical and connecting even.____________________________________________ 
 
Recommended Website & Facebook Posting: 

Volunteers for ​Violins of Hope 

 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED​!   ​SUPPORT 1800 HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT FROM COCONINO 
COUNTY, HOPI AND NAVAHO HIGH SCHOOLS​ by supporting​ ​Violins of Hope-​ February 28 
and March 1, 2019.  
 
With the help of ​YOU​-​ ​VOLUNTEERS​ from this organization, our Flagstaff community will be 
the first semi-rural /rural area to host this educational and transforming opportunity!​  Music 
played on instruments ​recovered from the Holocaust​. Proving humanity’s ability to create beauty 
in response to humanity’s ability to destroy. Local Dignitaries, Holocaust Survivors and more in 
attendance.  
 
Volunteers will have simple but important roles to play​ ​in making this special event happen! 
We need 6-8 volunteers from this organization.  We will have a short training session, 
Volunteers will be well fed and when you register to volunteer you will have the opportunity to 
experience the event close up.  Everything from floaters to Parking Lot Support, Greeter and 
Check in Team, Kitchen Management to Student Support. Approx.2 service hours per person. 
Feel free to volunteer for both the High School and the Adult programs.  
 



Contact Rev. Penni Honey 602-315-4947 Text or leave a Message (indicate you are 
interested in Violins of Hope) or email at ​revpennihoney@gmail.com​  Claim your spot 
today and don’t miss out on being a part this historical and connecting event. 

 


